from: David Hannaford

Sent: May 28, 2019 8:45 AM

To: Tomasz Wierzba <Tomasz.Wierzba@barrie.ca>
Subject: RE: Heritage Barrie Committee

Hello,
Thanks for your note.
Three prospective houses apparently are:

e Large property (brick house) north west corner of Tollendale and Royal Oak.
* Large property (blue house) a bit further down south side of Tollendale beside the forest.

* Smaller brick building with more recent addition across from the park, second from the corner of Tollendale and
Coxmill.

None of these houses are in their original condition, and current owners of historic properties are often concerned
about encountering restrictions. However, it adds to the character of the community if there is some sort of
recognition.

We are most familiar with this type of project from the plaques displayed in front of historic properties in the Pointe
Claire/Beaconsfield suburbs of Montreal, where we lived for many years.

Best wishes,
Dave

From: Tomasz Wierzba [maiito:Tomasz. Wierzba@barrie.ca]
Sent: May 27, 2019 10:22 AM

To: Joanne Werth; 'David Hannaford'
Subject: RE: Heritage Barrie Committee

Good Afternoon Mr. Hannaford,

Thank you for your email.

We've had recent correspondence with the Tollendale Neighbourhood Association about a historic sign. The sign would
recognize Tollendale as a historic neighbourhood. That request is currently on hold as the Committee is establishing a
process for addressing such requests (e.g. funding, application form, etc).

In the meantime, if you have addresses to the properties in questions please provide the address. We can send out

letters inviting the owners of these properties to add their property onto the Municipal Heritage Register. If you don’t
have specific addresses, can you tell us where along Tollendale Miil Road the houses are located?



All the best,

Tomasz
Planner
Planning and Building Services Department

Barrie City Hall, 70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie ON, L4M 4T5
Office: 705-739-4220 Ext: 4403 |Fax: 705-739-4270 | www.barrie.ca

_Barrie

From: David Hannaford

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 9:31 AM

To: Joanne Werth <Joanne.Werth@barrie.ca>
Subject: RE: Heritage Barrie Committee

Hello,
Just following up on my message below.

Best wishes,
Dave Hannaford

From: David Hannaford

Sent: October 31, 2018 4:15 PM

To: Service Barrie <Service.Barrie@barrie.ca>
Subject: Heritage Barrie

Hello,

Further to a recent article in the Barrie Advance, Tollendale is a neighbourhood which may not be registered in the
record of historic properties.

This was, of course, one of the original Barrie area communities. There are several houses along or close to Tollendale
Mill Road which date back to the 1860s. They have no doubt been revised/updated over the years, but the basic
structures are still there.

Perhaps the Committee could look into these, if they have not already been reviewed.

Best wishes,
David Hannaford




